
English 

Instructions/
Recipes.  
Journalistic  
Narrative. 
 

Design and Technology 

Milestone Indicator Activities 

-Choose the right 
ingredients for a 
product. 
-Use equipment 
safely.  
-Make sure that 
their product looks 
attractive.  
-Describe how their 
combined ingredi-
ents come together. 
-Set out to grow 
plants such as cress 
and herbs from seed 
with the intention of 
using them for their 
food product. 

Create own Mad Hat-
ters Tea Party– food, 
invites and decorations. 

Design and make a 
cake. Talk about food 
hygiene, preparing and 
cutting food.   

Look at a balanced diet 
and create a healthy 
food plate. Investigat-
ing where food comes 
from.  

Instructions on how to 
make a healthy food 
plate.  

Look at farm to table. 
Specifically looking at 
seasonal food.  

Plant cress and observe 
changes.  

Design attractive pack-
aging  for a food prod-
uct. 

Geography 

Milestone Indicator Activities 

-Use correct geo-
graphical words to 
describe a place and 
the things that hap-
pen there. 
-Identify key fea-
tures of a locality by 
using a map. 
-Begin to use a 4 
figure grid refer-
ence. 
-Accurately plot 
NSEW on a map. 
-Use some basic OS 
map symbols. 
-Make accurate 
measurement of dis-
tances within 100Km.  

Look at two different 
localities and describe 
the similarities and 
differences using geo-
graphical language.  

Look at places on a 
map, specifically look-
ing at geographical 
features such as, land-
marks, rivers, railways 
and height.  

Find places on a map 
using grid references.  

Use scales to work out 
accurate distances on a 
map.  

Look at the location of 
Alice in Wonderland. 
Use geographical lan-
guage to describe.  

 

Maths 

Measurement  - 
Money and time.  
 
Statistics  
 
Geometry  
 
Fractions  
 
Number:  + ,  -, x 
and ÷  
 
Reasoning and word 
problems.  
 

Science  

Identify that animals, 
including humans, need 
the right types and 
amount of nutrition, 
and that they cannot 
make their own food; 
they get nutrition 
from what they eat 

Identify that humans 
and some other ani-
mals have skeletons 
and muscles for sup-
port, protection and 
movement. 

Dance 

Milestone Indicator Activities 

-Respond to a range of 
stimuli and accompani-
ment 

-Repeat, remember and 
perform these phrases 
in a dance.  

-Recognise and talk 
about the movement 
used and the expres-
sive qualities of dance.  
 
-Choose appropriate 
movement to express 
the idea, mood and 
feeling of a dance.  

Create own Mad Hat-
ters Tea Party dance.  
Children to listen to 
music and move in ways 
that respond to the 
music, thinking about 
mood and feelings.  
Children to record 
their dance and reflect 
on their dancing.  

PE 

Milestone Indicator Activities 

-Throw and catch 
with control when 
under limited pres-
sure.  
-Aware of space and 
use it to support 
team-mates and 
cause problems for 
the opposition.  
-Know and use rules 
fairly to keep games 
going.  
-Keep possession 
with some success 
when using equip-
ment that is not 
used for throwing 
and catching skills.  

Within P.E. children to 
participate in competi-
tive games such as tag 
rugby, dodge ball. 

Children to work as 
part of a team,  finding 
space and working to-
gether for the benefit 
of the team. 

Children will develop 
different ways to 
throw the ball, and 
catch effectively.  

Role Play 

Mad Hatters 
tea party. 

SMSC 

Remembrance 
Day 

RE 

Why are  
Religious  
festivals im-
portant to reli-
gious communi-
ties? 

Display  
Ideas 

Describe char-
acters 

Collage pictures  

Creative Curriculum 

Year  3 - Mad as a Hatter 

Autumn 2 2018 

Computing 

Milestone Indicator Activities 

-E-safety  
-Review images on a 
camera and delete un-
wanted images 

-Experienced down-
loading images from a 
camera into files on the 
computer 

-Use photo editing 
software to crop pho-
tos and add effects 

-Manipulate sound when  
using simple recording 
story boarding 

Take pictures in the 
role play of the Mad 
Hatters tea party. 
Children to create an 
interactive poster to 
advertise the Mad 
Hatters tea party.  

Link the camera to the 
computer and download 
the images.  

Children to crop and 
edit the pictures.  

Children to input text 
and sound to advertise 
the tea party. 

French 

Milestone Indicator Activities 

-French food—Write 
2-3 short sentences 
on a familiar topic.   
-Explore the patterns 
and sounds of language 
through songs and 
rhymes and link the 
spelling, sound and 
meaning of words  

Write foods in French 
Write Questions and 
response for a tea par-
ty.  
Listen to  a French song 
and talk about the 
phrases and words that 
are repeated.  
 

Music 

Milestone Indicator Activities 

Use different ele-
ments in their composi-
tion 

Create repeated pat-
terns with different 
instruments 

Create music for a tea 
party using different 
musical instruments.  
Perform  song at a tea 
party.  
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